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HYDRANT FLUSHING NOTICE 
 

BEGINS: Tuesday, November 1
st

 

THRU: Wednesday, November 23
rd 

 

Spotswood Borough’s annual 

flushing of fire hydrants removes 

minerals and sediment that build 

up over time and ensures that all 

fire hydrants are in good working 

order. 

 

Please be advised that you may 

experience a drop in water 

pressure as well as some discoloration of the water during 

this process. Generally, this will clear up by running cold 

water for several minutes. 

 

Although the water is safe to use during this time, residents 

should refrain from doing laundry when water is discolored 

and avoid running hot water, as mineral sediments can 

accumulate in your water heater. 

 

Please contact the Spotswood Borough Department of Public 

Works at 732-251-0700 ext. 827 with any questions or 

concerns you may have. 

 

** DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE ** 


